
 

You Are Invited To A 
TOWN MEETING 

 
GLASTONBURY TOWN MANAGER RECRUITMENT 

 
TO BE HELD 

 
Wednesday, August 31, 2022 

at 6:30 p.m. 
 

Riverfront Community Center 
300 Welles Street 

Community Rooms A and B 
 
 
In response to the retirement announcement of Glastonbury’s long-time Town 
Manager, Richard J. Johnson, the Town has engaged Strategic Government 
Resources (SGR) to assist in the recruitment for our successor Town Manager.  
As part of the process, a Town Meeting will be held to secure community feedback 
to further identify the unique culture, needs and desires of the organization and 
community to assist in the marketing and recruitment of Glastonbury’s next Town 
Manager.  
 
The information gathered from the meeting will be used to develop marketing 
materials and evaluation standards to best identify individuals who most closely 
match the desired background and experience of the candidates for consideration.   
 
A Town Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, August 31, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. in 
Community Rooms A and B of the Riverfront Community Center, 300 Welles 
Street, Glastonbury, with an option for participation by Zoom (Zoom information 
will be posted to the Town website).  This meeting will allow an opportunity for the 
community to learn more about the search process and provide input to this very 
important process. 
 
Public comment can be offered in person on the 31st, through Zoom, or you may 
forward your comments in writing at the following link no later than 2:00 p.m. the 
day before the meeting:  www.glastonburyct.gov/testimony.  This information will 

be made available to the Council for the meeting.   
 
Should you have any questions, you may contact Director of Human Resources 

Sherri Tanguay at sherri.tanguay@glastonbury-ct.gov or 860-652-7503. 
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